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April 4, 2023

Dear DCS Families, Students, and Staff,

In 2021, we began a conversation with the DHS Green Schools Club about a project involving a Solar 
Walkway at the DCS Bus Hub.  Soon after, we began a silent fundraising phase and some generous 
donors have provided us with a significant starting point to begin the bid process to build a solar 
walkway and field for our schools. 

We're hosting a Solar Walkway Information Meeting on Thursday, April 6th at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Mill Creek Cafeteria for anyone interested in learning more.   

The Solar Walkway is student-driven and backed by Dexter Community Schools educators and the 
Board of Education. Dexter High School Science Teacher & Instructional Coach Beau Kimmey 
commented: “The installation of a solar array in the bus loop, a project fostered with student input and 
ideas, exhibits Dexter Community Schools’ dedication to place-based education where student-led 
initiatives come to life. The installation will serve as an artifact of civic connection between student-led 
initiatives, the school district, and the greater community working collaboratively to solve real-world 
problems."

Thank you for your continued support and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis, EdD

Superintendent

https://www.dexterschools.org/district/solar
https://www.dexterschools.org/district/solar
https://www.dexterschools.org/district/solar



